
 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER 

  

 

Dear Friend and Supporter 

Sheila Mellor's Play Reading evening 

Eileen has just negotiated with the Atalaya Golf and Country Club to provide half a pizza per 

person plus one free drink as part of the entry fee for the play reading evening 

on Wednesday 22nd January 2025. We have over 40 reservations but please book now as we 

have a few places left! 

The cost is 12€ for ITS members and 14€ for non-members. Bookings can be made online via 

our website HERE. 

 

We are meeting in the bar area from 7pm, with the curtain up at 7.30pm, pizza at around 

8.30 pm, finishing around 10pm.  

Sheila has chosen an hilarious comedy for us to read. Come along and read a part, or simply 

sit, listen and enjoy!  

 

 

Entertaining Mr Sloane, written by Joe Orton 

Martin Curd is directing this black comedy on 19th February 2025 but at the moment the 

planned venue is suddenly unavailable to us, so we cannot sell any tickets. 

We are frantically looking at possible venues suitable for a rehearsed play reading evening.  

We will update you as soon as possible.  

 

 

Auditions for An Inspector Call 

 

Auditions for this classic thriller written by JB Priestley and directed by Peter Brooks, will 

take place on Saturday 8th March 2025 at the Age Concern Centre in San Pedro. 

 

All the character details will follow but please reserve the date if you think you may be 

interested. 

 

The production dates are the 9th, 10th and 11th May 2025 at the Hotel El Paraiso. 

For any further information, please contact Peter on 617 520 923. 

 

More details will follow soon. 

https://internationaltheatrestudio.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=89fa3f66243a231a6032cb444&id=09ee6cf5c1&e=d166758801


 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

 

Our annual meeting will be held on Wednesday 5th March 2025 at the Atalaya Golf 

and Country Club. All members are invited to attend and, although this is a formal meeting, 

it is always presented as a fun event by Martin, our president. 

 

A complimentary supper is provided for all the members present. 

 

Online bookings are not necessary but please email Ruth to confirm your attendance, 

using info@internationaltheatrestudio.org 

Thank you 

  

 

Tribute to the late June Rendle 

The new date for this rehearsed play reading evening, directed by Miles Rendle,  is 2nd April 

2025. This had to be cancelled back in November 2024 due to adverse weather warnings, as 

instructed by the council of Marbella.  
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